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 Supply Drop Off/Meet and Greet Invitation 

 August 29, 2023 

 Dear Dogwood Families, 

 I hope you and your family have enjoyed a nice summer and that you are all doing well.  All of us here 
 at Dogwood are looking forward to welcoming our students for the 2023-2024 school year. The official 
 first day of school for students is Wednesday, September 6, 2023. 

 To kick off the new school year, we invite all kindergarten through fifth grade students and 
 parents/guardians to join us for a Supply Drop Off / Meet and Greet on Tuesday, September 5, 2023 
 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  This will be an opportunity for students to visit their new classroom, 
 meet their new teacher and drop off any school supplies they may have. 

 Please note, the SCOPE Program will be hosting a UPK Supply Drop Off for UPK Dogwood students 
 on August 31, 2023 from 10am-11am. 

 We look forward to working with your family for the upcoming school year. 

 Sincerely, 
 Renee Carpenter 
 Renee Carpenter 
 Principal 


